
 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
August 19, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
 
Re: EB-2014-0252 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s August 8, 2014 Letter of Direction in the above named 
matter please find enclosed Burlington Hydro Inc.’s Affidavit of Publication and Service.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
 
encl  
 


